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 NEW DATE   BRUNCH ON THE BAY
SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 7, 2021 . 11:30 A.M.
USF SARASOTA-MANATEE CAMPUS

The University of South Florida is pleased to announce a new 
date for one of the region’s premiere events—the 27th annual 
Brunch on the Bay at the Sarasota-Manatee campus on 
Sunday, November 7, 2021. Nearly 1,900 scholarships have 
been awarded during the past 26 years of this highly anticipated 
event. Join us in November for great company and spectacular 
cuisine from a variety of local restaurants, while helping 
USF Sarasota-Manatee campus students attend college. 

For more information, visit sarasotamanatee.usf.edu/brunch 
or contact Pam Gleason: pjg@usf.edu or 941-359-4603.
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USF Sarasota-Manatee campus 
8350 N. Tamiami Trail
Sarasota, FL 34243


